
September 10, 2021 

 
Dan Lee 

Versant Power  

Maine Public District  

PO Box 932  

Bangor, ME 04402-0932 

Dear Dan: 

This letter is to inform you that, pursuant to review under Section 8.6 of the Northern Maine 

Market Rules, no significant adverse effect has been identified with regard to the DER Cluster 

113 MW Study. 

 

Having given due consideration, NMISA has determined that implementation of the DERs in 

the MPD queue will not have a significant adverse effect upon the reliability or operating 

characteristics of the Transmission Owner’s transmission facilities. As more projects become 

operational, a limited review of the reliability impacts of additional projects in the queue may 

be required. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Ken Belcher 

Ken Belcher 

President & CEO 
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